
 

ATTENTION SENIOR PARENTS AND STUDENTS! 

                                                                                                                                   

 

 

OHHS FAFSA/ Financial Aid Night 

Wednesday, September 24, 2025 

6:00 p.m. 

OHHS Cafetorium 

 

Leanne LeMaster, OU Senior Director of 

Outreach, Office of Financial Aid & 

Scholarships will be present to explain how to 

file the FAFSA, as well as answer any 

questions you may have about financial aid.  

Plan to attend this helpful meeting with your 

parents/guardian! 

THE FAFSA WINDOW 

OPENS OCTOBER 1ST! 


